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Although this is the final half term of the year, there

are so many dates on the calendar that I know it is

going to be an incredibly busy one. 

Many events are linked to supporting the transition

of students from Year 6 to Year 7 or from Year 11 or

13 into the next stage of their education. 

We will be welcoming Year 5 students to our

annual Science Fest. on Tuesday, followed by Year 4

Olympic day and various events for Year 6. 

It is always lovely to spend time with children from

our partnership primaries in our school and I know

that they will be made to feel very welcome.

Have a safe and enjoyable half term. 

Mrs Johnson 
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PRE-LOVED UNIFORM SHOP LAUNCHED

DANCE STUDENTS SUPPORTING
AT THE LOCAL SUMMER FAIR

Over half term some intrepid students set off on their Bronze

and Silver DofE expeditions.

They put up with rain, cows, blisters and getting lost, but

enjoyed themselves thoroughly and showed excellent

initiative, teamwork and determination.

Well done to every single student who took part, you have

made us all very proud!

We are very excited to be participating in

this excellent event next Saturday ! All of

our dance students will be involved, from

Year 7-8 dance club, the cheerleading

squad, senior jazz dance, peri dance

groups and many more. It looks to be a

great event and our students would love

you to be their to cheer them on. 

We have launched our pre-loved uniform shop, PLUS, this week and

in less than 12 hours have been overwhelmed with the positive

feedback, donations and purchases. PLUS will provide parents/carers

with the opportunity to obtain good quality second hand uniform in

return for a small donation. Alternatively, we can arrange to swap

uniform for items in a different size.

If you have any items of school uniform, including PE uniform, that

you would like to donate, please bring them to reception from

Monday, and please take a look at the PLUS page on FROG. 



STUDENTS JOIN ROYALTY AT PVFC 
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AFTERSCHOOL CLUB IS BACK!

Our school, staff and students were very humbled to  be part of

the Golden Valiant's 1st birthday party and even had the privilege

of rubbing shoulders with royalty. HRH The Duke of Gloucester

attended the coffee morning, where party goers celebrated with

coffee, cake and a quiz. 

The partnership with PVFC continues to grow, thank you for the

opportunity. A fabulous time was had by all! 

SEA AND SAND DUNES FOR A-
LEVEL GEOGRAPHY STUDENTS

 `

It was a wonderful occasion where Year 11 tutors and other staff

spent time recognising the year group’s outstanding

achievements and sharing many fond memories, before

students were able to complete their shirt signing.

We are incredibly proud of the resilience and determination that

our students have shown so far in their examinations. They are

such a kind and respectful group of young adults that have been

a pleasure to have as members of our school community.

Reminder that from Monday 13th June, students will follow their

new timetable and will only be expected to attend school for

planned revision sessions in order to support them with their

preparation during these last weeks. 

We also said goodbye to our fantastic year 13 in their leavers'

assembly before half term. We would like to wish all of our

students the very best of luck in the future.

TIME TO SAY GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK!

WE ARE RECRUITING IN OUR
SUPPORT STAFF TEAMS

Would you like to be a part of our team? We are

now looking to recruit teaching assistants and a

temporary clerical assistant. If you would to find

out more about these roles or visit our school to

meet with members of the team please contact

Mrs  Mitton on office@bb-hs.co.uk or via the main

school telephone number.  https://www.bb-
hs.co.uk/vacancies for further details and how to

apply.

Some of our A-level geographers were out

during half term at Ainsdale Sand Dunes

collecting data for their non exam assessment.

They were very efficient in collecting high

quality primary data.

We are very proud of the way they conducted

themselves under difficult weather conditions.

It was also very impressive to see sand dunes

actually developing in front of your eyes!

Year 11 celebrated the last five years of

their time in school at their leavers’

assembly on Monday afternoon. 

 

https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/vacancies/?fbclid=IwAR1jUwTpirtgvDMyr4JmEbYMbY24mArYe-OmAHLDyqxvWyWgmgqyl8mqs5I

